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With regards to HB 2977 that increases state transient lodging tax. I gotta say that 

this tax is pennies that we’re asking for perhaps travelers to donate a measly amount 

to help us improve our state. We are not asking for much, but in sum it would help a 

lot for our cause. As so many taxable items are on the chopping block because of the 

country’s administration, some makes sense, some need to be enacted. Hear me 

out! Thank you so much, Marta Pustkowski 


